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Note for Information 
 

 

On the 28th January 2019 the International Organisation of Pension Supervisors (“IOPS”) has 
launched a consultation for Retirement Schemes Administrators and Investment Managers 
providing services to a Retirement Scheme or Retirement Fund with regards to the draft IOPS 
Supervisory guidelines on the integration of ESG factors in the investment and risk 
management of pension funds.  
 
The aim of the consultation is to bring the views and experience together on how ESG 
(Environmental, Social and Governance) factors should be considered and integrated in the 
supervision of investment and risk management of pension funds. 
 
This consultation is open until Monday, 11 March 2019. Comments should be submitted via e-
mail to the IOPS Secretariat, Dariusz Stanko at dariusz.stanko@oecd.org. Please note that 
comments submitted after the deadline cannot be processed and taken into account.   
 
The Consultation Document can be accessed via the link on IOPS website (Link: 
http://www.iopsweb.org/resources/2019-Public-Consultation-Supervisory-Guidelines-ESG-
factors.pdf). 
 
It is appreciated that any feedback provided to IOPS is copied to the Malta Financial Services 
Authority – Insurance and Pensions Supervision Unit e-mail address ipsu@mfsa.com.mt. 
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